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03 JUNE 2024 

 

FY24 Further Earnings Update 
 

Sydney, Australia – Global Software company Nuix (‘the Company’, ASX: NXL) today provides a further 

update in relation to expected earnings for the full year ended 30 June 2024 (FY24). 

Based on the receipt of funds relating to an insurance claim made for non-operational legal costs associated 

with litigation, Nuix now expects that Statutory EBITDA for the full year FY24 is likely to be in the range of 

$55 - $60 million (this compares to the range of $47 - $52 million which was previously announced on 20 

May 2024).   

Nuix expects that Underlying EBITDA, which excludes non-operational legal costs, is likely to be unchanged 

in the range of $63 - $68 million for FY24 as also announced on 20 May 2024. 

This announcement has been authorised by the Board of Nuix. 
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About Nuix  

Nuix is a leading provider of investigative analytics and intelligence software, that empowers customers to be 
a force for good by finding truth in the digital world.  We help customers collect, process and review massive 
amounts of structured and unstructured data, making it searchable and actionable at scale and speed, with 
forensic accuracy. 

For further information, please visit https://www.nuix.com/investors 
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